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From:

To: Planning

Subject: Ladycoss plantation Caravan Park - application for variation of lodges
Date: 12 October 2018 11:43:44

Attachments:

Dear sir/madam,

Please find attached the application for the variation of the lodges granted in the planning
application NYM/2011/0111/FL (04/08/2011)

Attached
e Application for removal or variation of a condition following grant of planning
permission
e  Original lodge designs from the 2011 planning application
e  Example pictures of twin unit holiday lodges
If any of the details are incorrect or you require any further information please can you advise
Thank you for your time with this application

Yours sincerely

Kieran Robinson
Owner
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